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Our Reception class had a trip out on Wednesday to Blackpool Zoo!! This is a must see attraction 

in Britain's favourite seaside resort holding more than 1000 mesmerising animals in over 37 acres 

of spacious parkland; from aardvarks to anteaters, penguins to pelicans, elephants to emus to 

name but a few!! The children enjoyed a fantastic experience looking at animals from all parts of 

the world in environments as close to their natural habitats as is possible. They visited the ‘Lemur 

Wood’, the ‘Wallaby Walkabout’ , the ‘World of Wings’ and ‘Rainbow Landings’, all different zones 

in the zoo that are home to an assortment of the animals. The sun shone all day and the children 

came back tired, happy and had a memorable day. 

Well done top our KS2 football team that took part in a football 

competition at  St Peters school on Tuesday. Whilst the results 

didn't go entirely the teams way, they played really well along 

with some great individual skills shown.  

Well done to you all. 

Dear Parents 

As we come to the end of another wonderful half term, I want to thank you for your 

continued support. The children have worked incredibly hard and should be very 

proud of all they have achieved. They have all tried their best and shown great     

kindness and love in their daily interactions—values that lie at the heart of our school 

community. 

On behalf of all the staff, I wish you and your families a restful and joyful two–week 

break. May it be a time of peace, togetherness and renewal. 

We finish today at the usual time (not early), and return on Monday 9th June. 

God bless, 

Mrs Bates 



Weekly attendance 

Well done to Reception Class  
who are this weeks attendance        

superstars with 98.8%  

Year 2 are our most punctual 
class. 

Well done everyone!! 

Virtues to live 
by   

Rec  Fiona 

Year 1  Enzo 

Year 2 Maya 

Year 3 Rapha 

Year 4 Lily 

Year 5 Aysha 

Year 6 Timur 

 

Mon 9th June   School reopens at 8.35am 

Wed 11th June  Class photos all day 

    Year 3 to Bolton Museum ‘Egyptians’ 9.00-

    12.30pm 

Mon 16th June  Sports Day—all day 

Tues 17th June  4 x Year 5 children to MSJ for science  

    masterclass 9.00-12.00pm 

    Bolton schools music festival 7.00-9.30pm 

Wed 18th June  Football focus tournaments all day in school 

Sun 22nd June  First Holy communion at St Patrick’s church 

    11.00-12.00pm 

Mon 23rd June  Year 6 to Anderton Centre  until Wed 25th 

    June 

Tues 24th June  Year 5 at MSJ computing masterclass 9.00-

    12.00pm 

Thurs 26th June  Chaplains at MSJ 9.30-2.30pm 

Wed 2nd July   Move up morning for all school 

Thurs 3rd July  Year 1 to Kenyon Hall Farm all day 

  

Rec  Tommy 

Year 1   Aria 

Year 2 David 

Year 3 Rylee 

Year 4 Jayden 

Year 5 Antoni 

Year 6 Eliette 

Student of 
the Week 

Please can you advise the office as 
soon as possible of any changes to   

contact details for your child, including 
mobile numbers, home landlines and full 

addresses for both parents. Please 
also update any dietary and  medical    

information for each child, so our    
records are constantly up to date.  

Email: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 

Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on 

Monday in advance. One month’s notice 

will be required in writing to change to pack 

lunch.  

Thank you. 

Breakfast Club 

Quick reminder, Breakfast Club is £2.00 per child 

per day; it starts at 7.30am and please can anybody 

wishing to use this service arrive before 8.20am. 

Anyone arriving after this time, the expectation is 

that they wait outside with their child. 

Thank you for your support in this matter 

School Holiday Absence 

Please remember that NO holidays during 
term time will be authorised. Unauthorised          

absences of 5 days or more, during two 
consecutive half terms, will incur a penalty 

notice from Bolton Council. 

Your child’s class teacher will communicate on 

a  regular basis with you on Class Dojo, this is 

a window into your child's class.  

Please can you check and ensure that you are             

connected.   

Please remember do not use Class Dojo for 

reporting absences, you must phone the 

school office if your child is not attending. 


